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248-557-3600 

 

 
TO:    Michael Greene – City Administrator 

FROM:   Chief McKee 

REASON:   TCO 2025-002 – Ramsgate 

DATE:   April 15, 2025 

 

The Department has received multiple traffic complaints from residents on Ramsgate about speeding vehicles 

and vehicles not yielding to oncoming traffic on Meadowbrook Way.  Residents stress they are concerned about 

children playing in the area with the amount of vehicular traffic, vehicle speeds, and the number of close calls 

regarding traffic crashes.  Installing a stop sign on Ramsgate should reduce vehicle speeds and minimize collisions 

at the intersection of Ramsgate and Meadowbrook Way.  I believe this TCO is in the best interest of the 

community. 

 

Recommended Motion:  

Moved by Council Member    , seconded by Council Member        to approve 

Traffic Control Order #2025-002 – installation of a stop sign on Ramsgate.     

 

 

 


